
Community Update 7/23/2023 

 

Hello Neighbors, 

 

Irrigation Services 
Irrigation resumes on the Southside of Emile Zola on Monday. 
 
Open Mail Boxes 
A neighbor walking this morning noticed mailboxes open on a block east of SBFE between 56th and 54th. 

Please make sure that you are getting your mail regularly and locking vehicles and trailers in your 

driveway and not leaving valuables in them.  

Bulk Trash Schedule Reminder 
Properties North of Sweetwater, placement begins July 29th and pick up begins August 7th. Properties 

South of Sweetwater, placement begins August 5th and pick up begins August 14th. Please use this service 

to clear your Bridle Path areas of tall grass, weeds and other foliage and low hanging branches. Trees and 

shrubs need to be trimmed up to 16 feet to allow for clear and safe passage for your neighbors to have 

ingress and egress to their lots and for first responders to have clear bridle paths to access properties in 

the event of an emergency.  

Neighbor looking for a Landscaper 
We have a new neighbor looking for a landscaper – if you have any recommendations, please email 

admin@sbfehome.com or call the office number and leave a message 602-996-5796. 

Welding Services 
Do you need welding services - Contact Andrew @ 480-490-796, 

state48mobileweldingservice@gmail.com 

Musician 
Looking for a Band or Trio for an event, function, wedding? Contact Melanie @ 602-330-6676, 

melaniemurphy1@me.com.  

Have a great week! 
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